


Hey Everyone! 

 October is here and so is the cooler weather!  This month, the club will hold its premier golf tourna-

ment of the year, the Member/Guest.  If you did not get a chance to sign up this year, make sure you get in 

early for next year – it is a great event.   

For our new members, make sure you look through this newsletter for information on all of the great 

clubs within the club – there is something for everyone at Eldorado.  Besides the great golf, tennis and 

swimming activities, you may want to consider joining the Wine Club, Book Club, Couples Bridge Club or 

even the Bunko Ladies. 

 As usual, the club has several activities planned for October.  Look in this newsletter for everything 

that we have going on.  For our newest members that have not attended a Welcome Ceremony, there is 

one scheduled on the evening of the 16
th

 just before the TBAM (Thank You for Being a Member) event.  

Also, we have the Ambassador Brunch on the 19
th 

for those of you who have not attended one of these.  

Your ambassador can supply you with the details.   

See you at the club! 



 

 

 

 

 

Fall is Here & we have some really great events coming up to get ready for...Gold Cup Member Guest Tournament – 
showcase event for our golf members, Halloween Carnival – for our youngest members, Thanksgiving Buffet – traditional fare for 
all members, Christmas Open House – complimentary open house for all members and guests, & New Year’s Eve Extravaganza 
– to bring in the New Year with a bang!                                                                              

Special Announcement Regarding Upcoming Board Elections:                                                                                            
At Large members of the Board of Governors are elected by the club membership.  Any member who is in good standing with the 
Club and has been a member of the Club for at least one year may seek election.  All at large positions on the board are for three 
years. We meet on the first Thursday of each month (you are expected to attend all meetings unless excused by the Presi-
dent).  There are two At Large positions open for the 2015 Board of Governors.                                                                                    
If you are interested in running for one of the At Large positions, you may stop by the office to pick up an application form 
after October 1st.  These forms are due by October 31

st
.  Prospective candidates will then be interviewed by the Board’s Nominating 

Committee and the slate of candidates will be offered to the membership on November 15
th
.  All ballots will be due by December 1

st.
  

The new At Large Board members will be announced at the December meeting of the Board of Governors and installed at the Janu-
ary meeting. Thank You, Jayson Petersen 
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 Hello everyone, and welcome to another installment of “Calef’s Corner”.  This month I would 
like to talk about the two charities that we support in the golf shop, and a brief description about why 

they are so important, not only to us at Eldorado, but to the game of golf and its millions of players. 

 The first charity that you hear us talk about often is the “First Tee Foundation”.  The First Tee 
Foundation is: “an international youth development organization introducing the game of golf and its inherent 
values to young people. Through after school and in school programs, we help shape the lives of young people from all walks of 
life by reinforcing values like integrity, respect and perseverance through the game of golf. And it’s making a difference. Our re-

search-proven programs are having a positive impact on participants, their families and their communities.” 

 Since the beginning in 1997, The First Tee has reached over 9 million young golfers and non-golfers.  As 
members of a private club, and lovers of the game of golf, The First Tee gives all of us an opportunity to intro-

duce young people to the game that we all love. 

 The second charity that we support in the golf shop here at Eldorado is “Folds of Honor”, and more spe-

cifically to golf, “Patriot Golf Day” in support of Folds of Honor.  The mission of Folds of Honor is: 

“We proudly stand in the gap, providing scholarships and assistance to the spouses and children of those killed or dis-

abled in service to America” 

 Every year on Labor Day weekend, we try to raise money to do our part to support this great cause.  As 
a club full of veterans, ex-military, and family of military we strive to contribute thousands of dollars each year to 

this great cause. 

 This summer you heard us speak of these two powerful foundations on more than one occasion, and we 
have had many members help us reach our goal of $6,000 to be split between the two charities.  We are trying 

to push it over the top with a special event on Columbus Day, October 13th.  We are calling it our: 

Columbus Day Scramble to benefit  
the First Tee Foundation & 

the Folds of Honor Foundation 

 This scramble will be open to any of our members and their guests on October 13th at 8:30am.  The cost 

of the event will be $50 per player and will include lunch after the event.  There will be games and prizes for the 

players , and all of the proceeds from the event will go directly to the foundations.  If you would like to sign up 

for the event, contact the golf shop or email me directly at MCalef@EldoradoCC.com.  Thank you all very much 

for your support.  

                                                                                                                                                     Mike Calef 

Please help us welcome our newest teaching professional! 

Brian Norman, PGA Teaching Professional 

From: Henderson, Kentucky 

Started playing golf: 14 

College: John A. Logan College, Southern Illinois University  

Hobbies: Fishing, Kentucky Athletics 
Accomplishment’s: 2007, 2008, 2010 Gateway PGA Assistant Player of the Year, 
2008-2010 top ten Assistants National Championship, 2014 National Club Pro-
fessional Championship T-16th, 2014 PGA Championship Valhalla, Northern Texas 
PGA Player of the Year 2014. 



The    Eldorado Round Up 
My, so many things going on each month.   Classy/Sassy came and went with the typical results,                                      

Congratulations Classy on your win.  But, be ready for next year as the Sassy team will be looking for the win!                             
Congratulations also to Paige LaSalle on the Club Championship win.  It was a close battle the first day, and even closer up through 

the last hole!  Good playing to both Paige and Linda Russell! 

September 23, 24, 25 the famous Solheim Cup is being played , Eldorado vs. Stonebridge.  Though we don’t have the results, 
I know it will be a hard fought battle by both teams.  The Eldorado team has practiced hard.  We congratulate their work, and hope 

we are displaying the trophy in our trophy case this year. 

Eldorado Solheim Team:Lisa Baird (Captain), Dianne Riddle, Nancy Geary, Connie Harper (Co-captain), Elizabeth Hamilton, 

 Stacie Trier, Amy Fuqua, Eva Bazan, Susan Fullerton, Dana Charles, Gail Greenoe, Tara Boddy, Deborah Thompson, Joselyn 

 Henderson, Marilyne Todd (field captain), Diana Sammons, Linda Russell 

October is the month for our EWGA Championship, on the 22nd, 23rd, and 24th.  Look for emails giving more information 

and signup on the website.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Our October Birthday Girls:  Judy Artza-7th, Susan Fullerton-7th, Kit 

Cobb-20th, Marilyne Todd-29th, Shawn Brown-31st 

Junior Academy 

My objective is to provide each junior with the 

skills, knowledge, etiquette, and confidence 

needed to perform well on a high school team 

and eventually college team if the junior desires. 

I know what it takes to play NCAA level golf, 

and I know how much work it takes to get there 

as a junior. I want to give every player the 

chance to be a great golfer if they choose to 

be. 

 In this program, juniors receive time 

and attention on the golf course through group 

lessons as well as an individual lesson each 

month, allowing specific player and skill        

development. 

Areas of concentration will be: 

Repeatable full swing development 

Short game 

Course management 

Confidence 

Positive Attitude 
Clinics & Lessons 

Coach Chad also teaches clinics & private les-
sons.  Call or email him to check availability. 
Contact Coach Chad to sign up:                          

cdmoscovic@pga.com or     

214.578.7921 

Hang on Ladies, cooler weather is just around the corner.  
Come out and play! 

Big Congratulations go out to the winners of our Individual Eclectic 
Tournament-Lisa Hagan (First Flight) and Lynne Hetsel (Second 

Flight). Way to go Ladies. 
Because of scheduling conflicts we were unable to play our WWIP 
Game. This is where we only play with four clubs, a Wood, Wedge, 

Iron, and a Putter. Hopefully we will be able to reschedule. 
We have a very busy October. We have our ENGA Championship 

on the 9th. Linda Noland is our Defending Champion. In the past this 
has always been a two week tournament, however, this year we are 

going to a one week tournament. Don’t forget to sign up. 
On the 15th of October, we have our Fall Exchange. We are antici-
pating hosting over 100 players from Old American, Frisco Lakes, 

Heritage Ranch, and Stonebridge golf courses. This is always a fun 
time. 

We will wrap up the month with our Monster Marks. Beware of 
Ghosts and Witches on the course. This will be on the 29th. Be sure 

to wear something scary. 
We will continue to play golf as long as weather permits, however, 

we only have two more months of sanctioned golf-don’t forget to sign 
up.  

To ensure that you are scheduled to play each week, be sure to sign 
up on our website through the Events Calendar prior to the deadline. 

Don’t forget that the new Sign Up Deadline is now at noon on 
Tuesday. Don’t miss out. 

Here’s wishing you a great GOLFING 2014 
Contact Martha Honea for more information 

Martha.honea@att.net 
 



Girls, Giggles, & Golf 

A non-competitive Golf Social for be-
ginner lady golfers. Includes a short les-
son & actual playing time on the course. 
Then come in for some wine and social-
izing with the ladies. This is a fun event 
and a great way to meet new people. 
The cost is $25 & includes: cart, lesson, 

wine, & appetizers.   

It is held once a month and this month’s 
date is Sunday, October 19th @ 3pm. 

Call the Pro Shop to sign up. 

Ladies Golf Clinics 

Chad Moscovic’s ladies golf clinics are 
continuing this month on Tuesdays 
from 10-11am. $10/person/class. The 
content changes every week.  Limited 
spots available each week. Contact 

Chad or the Golf Pro Shop to sign up. 

Nine & Dine 

Every Tuesday starting at 4pm. $20+tax 
per person and includes 9 holes, shared 
appetizer, and 2 drink tickets per per-
son.  Call the Pro Shop to schedule 

your tee time. 

Friday Night Fun 

Usually held twice a month. This 
month’s date are the 10th & 24th. This 
is a fun & relaxed format of social golf.  
It is 2 person teams and is especially fun 
to play as a couple. The cost is 
$12.50/person and includes cart, 9 
holes, 2 drink tickets, and a chance to 
win prizes.  This is a very popular event 
and spots fill up quickly, so call the Pro 

Shop early to sign up.                              

Powerball 

Join us every Wednesday or a 9 hole 
skins game. It is an A-B-C-D format 
with a chance to win the Powerball 
Jackpot. The entry fee is $15. Call the 

Pro Shop to sign up. 

Guys & Dolls 

This is an 18 hole tournament for cou-
ples. It is more competitive than Friday 
Night Fun.  There is no Guys & Dolls 
this month due to the Couples Club 

Championship.   

Hacker’s Club 

Next one is on Saturday, Oct. 11th 
@1pm. This is a fun 9 hole format for 
those who can’t break 90. Chance to 

win prizes. Call the Pro Shop to sign up. 

Happy Hour Golf 

Grab some friends and take advantage 
of this incredible offer! This is for a 
member & up to 3 guests + a 6 pack of 
your favorite beer + green fees & cart 
fees for only $65! That is not per per-
son, that is the total cost!  This offer is 
available Tuesdays-Fridays after 3pm. 
Call the Pro Shop to set up your tee 

times. 

The 25x25 ft training center will provide protection 
from the outside elements so weather conditions do 
not stop progress on our members’ golf games. The 

center will also provide tour level video analysis with 
multiple angles and screens. If you are interested in 
purchasing a Sponsorship Package or any type of   
donation to help fund this project, please contact 

Chad Moscovic or Mike Calef. We will also be hosting 
a teaching marathon, raffle, and other fundraisers to 

help raise capital for this project. 



School is in full swing and the EWTA ladies are too. 
Please come out and join us on the courts on Wednes-

day morning at 9am and/or Thursday evening at 
7:30pm. Please contact Dawn at eldoradoten-

nis@eldoradocc.com if you are interested in playing. 

Night League Winners are: 

1st-Patty Phelps with 52 points 

2nd-Bonnie Klinger with 50 points 

3rd-Mina Chesnut with 35 points 

Morning League Winners are: 

1st-Cissy Boyle with 111 points 

2nd-Jennifer Archer with 106 points 

3rd-Stephanie O’Dell with 82 points 

Also, Back To School Tournament winners: Elizabeth 
Reeves and Debbie Denissen tied for 1st & Anne 

Smith and Torri Hansen tied for 2nd 

Hope to see you all on the courts! 

If you are interested in  becoming a member of 

EWTA you can email Michelle Cross 

at michellecross@tx.rr.com  

Hey TEAM ELDORADO, 

          Lots of good things going on around 
the club so check it out.  Madeline Smith 

and Tatum Reeves had wins in their first 
Team Tennis Match of the season, Andrew 
Lawson made it to the Finals of the DPTA 

tourney in September, and Brittany Brooks 
is undefeated in singles for the Love Joy 

High School so far this season.  Way to go 
everyone…I am very please with everyone’s 
effort to compete and train hard every day 

for success! 

          Mark your calendars for the Eldorado 

DPTA Fight Night on October 17th and the 
Halloween Fun Night on October 24th.  They 

will be a lot of fun and we need you to get 
your tickets today!  Sign up by email or call 
the shop! 

To host competitive events 

and enhance the tennis  

profession in Dallas thru idea  

Exchange and camaraderie 

You’ve missed it, and so IT’S BACK!!!   

A Competitive Circuit for our Dallas 
Area Pros hosted by DPTA!   





  

 

 

Have you reserved your wine locker, yet?  They are available to our members on a first come first serve 
basis for a rental of $25 per month. You will be able to stock your locker with selections from our ven-
dors wine list of over a thousand different wines to pick from at a significant discount (because of this ex-

ceptional offer Gold and Prepaid Dues Discounts do not apply).   

 Our Next Wine Dinner is Tuesday, October 28th.   

 Interested in a night of bunko, 

socializing, food, & fun?  The 

Bunko Ladies meet Thursday, 
October 30th @ 6:30pm.  Spots 

fill up fast & subs are always 

needed! 

 Please contact Sherry Rhodes @                        

214-856-5212 to sign up! 

Please come join the Eldorado Ladies Association. We have superb programs planned for 
you this season.  Let’s start with Fall Fashions. Who shows it better than Cynthia Elliott? Her 
annual fashion show is scheduled for Tuesday, Oct.7th.  Association members will model the 
latest fall fashions perfect for a fun evening out, date night, or festive holiday social. This is 
always a special program. And now to Flowers-On November 4h, we will welcome Jenny 

Moots, Manager of Calloway’s Nursery to provide us with the best advise for purchasing and 
growing winter flowers, plants, holiday florals, etc. You do not want to miss this informative 
program. So mark your calendar to join us! Socializing starts at 11am with the luncheon at 

11:30am. The luncheon cost is $15 for members, $20 for guests. Invite your friends, they do 
not have to be a member of the Club. Email Amber at acox@eldoradocc.com to RSVP no 

later than the Friday prior to the luncheon. We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

We meet the 3rd Saturday of 
the month.  Our next gathering 

is Sat, October 18th @ 7pm.   

For more info about our group, 
contact Shirley Powers 

@   972-529-9201 

 

Ladies join us on the second  
Tuesday of each month at 7 pm in 
the ladies locker room.  In Octo-

ber, we will be discussing The Gold-
finch by Donna Tartt.               

Contact Barb Zamets at 

bzamets@gmail.com                           

 

 

Mobi is our new car wash service company that is offering service to you as mem-

bers on Fridays, Saturdays, & Sundays starting at 9am and taking their last car at 

3pm.  Let them wash your car while you spend your day golfing, playing tennis, 

swimming, and relaxing at the Club. Mobi uses the safe and eco-friendly power of 

steam to hand clean your car. They have 3 affordable packages to choose from 

starting at only $20. Visit their website for more information or to schedule an 

appointment. www.mobi-wash.com 

Come polish up your Bridge skills every Friday 
in the Ladies’ Locker Room.  To sign up , 

please contact Dorreen Clements at         
972-814-2999.                                                                                

July 25th Winners                                       
1st: Marcia Behl,  2nd: Pat Wienstroer,              

3rd: Gloria Erickson 
  

    Aug 8th Winners                                    
1st: Janebell Crowe, 2nd: Shirley Powers,          

3rd: Pat Wienstroer 
 

Aug 15th Winners                                      
1st: Shirley Powers, 2nd: Marilynne Meeks,             

3rd: Saunda O’Connell 
 

Aug 29th Winners                                      
1st: Linda Niuman, 2nd: Saunda O’Connell,             

3rd: Shirley Powers                                  
 

Sept 5th Winners                                      
1st: Agatha Donatelli, 2nd: Shirley Powers,             

3rd: Dorothy Gosnell 

 

 

                              



 Please contact Sherry Rhodes @                        

BENEFITS 

GOLF MAGICGOLF MAGICGOLF MAGICGOLF MAGIC    

 

•$1,000 Golf Magic Enrollment Credits 

•$600 Golf Magic Anniversary Credits  

�  Awarded on the annual anniversary date of the member maintaining their Golf Magic benefits  

•Golf Magic Rates on Green Fees at Walt Disney World Golf Courses 

�A $30 discount off the day guest rate.  

•$100 in Golf Magic Dues Credits awarded for each round of golf played at any Walt Disney World                 

Golf Course 

�  Reservations must be made through the Palmer Advantage Concierge 

•Complimentary Rental Clubs & Golf Shoes 

�  2014 Taylor-Made Jet Speed Woods; Speed Blade Irons  

$50 savings per person  

�  2014 Adidas Golf Shoes:   

$10 savings per person 

•Advance Reservation Privileges  

�  Six (6) months advanced reservations   

•Golf Magic Ambassador Service   

�Members will be contacted in advance of their visit by a Golf Magic Ambassador to confirm needs such as rental     

clubs, range balls, snacks, etc. 

�  Upon arrival Golf Magic Members will be met by a Golf Magic Ambassador  

�Golf Magic Member can bypass the Pro Shop and go straight to  the range or golf course 

•Golf Magic Preferred Pricing on Merchandise 

�  10% off select  merchandise in the Pro Shop 

•Golf Magic Lesson Program  

�  Free 15 minute lessons with a PGA  Instruction Staff Member (advance reservation required)   

�  50% discount off of all Disney Golf Lesson Packages  

•Golf Magic Member Card 

�  Provided to the Member and Spouse 

 

2999.                                                                                



Benefiting Epilepsy Foundation Texas 

In Honor of ANGELA BENNETT 
MONDAY OCTOBER 20TH 

12:30  Registration 

Tee Off at 1:30 PM 

SHOT GUN START 

4 man scramble format 

  Cost is $125.00  (Beverages and  

Buffet included) 

PRIZES, RAFFLES AND SILENT 

AUCTION 

 

For sign up visit 

www.orange.vpweb.com or email  

kdymond227@yahoo.com or call 

214.668.6755 

 

THE RESERVATION MUST BE MADE 

BY Friday, October 17th 

**ALL PROCEEDS GO TO THE EPILEPSY 

FOUNDATION TEXAS 



2014 Board of Governors 

Todd Hall, At Large 

Rob Spring, At Large 

Karen Williamson, At Large 

Darryl Bryson, At Large 

Ron Harper, At Large 

Doug Baird, MGA 

Connie Harper, Handicap Committee  

Deborah Spaugh, EWTA 

Ronnie Black, SMGA 

Rod Spaugh, Ambassador Committee  

Josey Henderson, EWGA 

Martha Honea, ENGA 

Amy Fuqua, At Large 

2014 Ambassador Club 

Rod & Deborah Spaugh, Co-Chairs 

     Art & Sue Burke   Bob & Charlotte Wheat 

     Darin & Cheridy Dodd  Charlie & Lori Busa 

     Chris Byles & Amanda Leese Keith & Bonnie Klinger 

     Ryan & Hollie Horne  Clint & Trisha Winn 

     Chris & Jessicca Wagner Larry & Joi Macy 

     Chad & Melissa Grabowski Chris & Jill Heidorf 

     Rich Short & Bonnie Weaver Bill & Gigi Smith 

     John & Shannon Goheen           Mel & Marilynn Tolle 

     Josh & Jessica Manuel  Serge & Kate Tocatjian 

Darryl & Cathy Bryson 

Staff At Your Service 

Jayson Petersen,  

General Manager 

Jpetersen@eldoradocc.com 

Christina Richmond,  

Membership Director 

crichmond@eldoradocc.com 

Amber Cox,  

Member Relations 

acox@eldoradocc.com 

Shanny Cox,  

Course Accountant 

scox@eldoradocc.com 

Cathy Taylor,  

Catering Director 

ctaylor@eldoradocc.com 

Mike Calef 

Head Golf Pro and Assistant GM 

mcalef@eldoradocc.com 

Aaron Schick,  

Course Superintendent 

aschick@eldoradocc.com 

Grady McKee,  

Head Tennis Pro 

grady10s@gmail.com 

Arnel Arcilla 

Food & Beverage Service Director 

 aarcilla@eldoradocc.com 

Miguel Nunez,  

Locker Room Attendant 

Club Numbers 

Main Line……………….972-529-6779 

Golf Pro Shop………….972-529-2770 

Tennis Shop…………….972-529-2775 

Course Maintenance..972-542-2159 

Sports Grill……………………..ext 213  

Catering………………………ext. 203 

Accounting…………………..ext. 206 

Membership………………….ext. 202 

Hours of Operation 

Sports Grill 

Tuesday-Saturday 7:00am-10:00pm 

Sunday           7:00am-9:00pm 

Office Hours 

Monday  8:00am-3:00pm 

Tuesday-Friday  8:00am-5:00pm 

Golf Shop 

Tuesday-Sunday 7:00am-6:00pm 

Tennis Shop 

Tuesday-Thursday 8:30am-9:00pm 

Friday-Saturday 8:30am-6:00pm 

Sunday  10:00am-6:00pm 

Fitness Center 

Tuesday-Friday  6:00am-9:00pm 

Saturday-Sunday 7:00am-7:00pm 



Cindy Durham 

Group Fitness Coordinator  

& Certified Personal Trainer 

214-289-0248  

thedurhamgirls@gmail.com 

 

Deann Hancock 

Certified Pilates, Yoga, &  

Group Exercise Instructor 

deannhancock@tx.rr.com 

 

Deborah Bancroft 

Certified Yoga &  

Group Exercise Instructor 

patrickbancroft@sbcglobal.net 

 

Tina Campanella 

Certified Yoga Instructor 

tinacampy@sbcglobal.net 

 

Carla McEwan 

Certified Pilates, Yoga, &  

Group Exercise Instructor 

972-658-5277  

carlamce@tx.rr.com Flexibleanatomy.com 

  

Christine Troost 

Licensed Zumba Gold Instructor &  

Bachelor Degreed Exercise Physiologist 

christine@chpetnanny.com  

Jackie Reyes 
Massage Therapist & Personal Trainer 

469-235-5882   

jackiereyes@yahoo.com 

 

 

50 minute session any modality $75 

Package of  4, 50 min Massages $260 ($40 savings) 

80 minute session $100 

Package of  4, 80 min Massages $360 ($40 savings) 

Massage Modalities Include: 

*Swedish Massage*   

Cranial Sacral Therapy   

Manual Lymphatic Drainage 
* Medical Massage *   

*Sports Massage*   

MondayMondayMondayMonday    
ZumbaZumbaZumbaZumba    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

DeannDeannDeannDeann    

        

TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday    Cardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio Kickboxing    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba     

5:455:455:455:45----6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm    

ChristineChristineChristineChristine    

Evening YogaEvening YogaEvening YogaEvening Yoga    

7:007:007:007:00----8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm    

AbbyAbbyAbbyAbby    

WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday    
Sculpt & Tone w/ Sculpt & Tone w/ Sculpt & Tone w/ Sculpt & Tone w/ 

Weights 8:15Weights 8:15Weights 8:15Weights 8:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla RCarla RCarla RCarla R    

        

ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursday    Ultimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate Cardio    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Evening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening Zumba    

6:306:306:306:30----7:30pm7:30pm7:30pm7:30pm    

ChristineChristineChristineChristine    

    

FridayFridayFridayFriday    
Tone & Lift Tone & Lift Tone & Lift Tone & Lift 

StrengtheningStrengtheningStrengtheningStrengthening    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy DDDD    

        

SaturdaySaturdaySaturdaySaturday    Cardio ChallengeCardio ChallengeCardio ChallengeCardio Challenge    

8:308:308:308:30----9:45am9:45am9:45am9:45am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

YogaYogaYogaYoga    

10:0010:0010:0010:00----11:15am11:15am11:15am11:15am    

TBDTBDTBDTBD    

    



 As we head into the month of October the Golf Course Maintenance De-
partment is busy prepping the course for the upcoming Member Guest Tourna-
ment.  The tees have been overseeded and should be up and growing nicely by 
then.  The Bermuda grass on the course is no longer actively growing with the 
shorter days and cooler nights we have been receiving.  Although it will stay 
green through the end of November it is pretty much done with any new 

growth. 

 Also don’t forget to follow me on twitter to receive real time updates re-

garding the golf course. @eldoradogcm. 

  

Thank you for being a member 

Aaron Schick, CGCS 

Mommy & Me Tennis is an opportunity for parents and children to learn the basics 

of tennis—together! USPTA certified tennis professionals walk parents through drills, games and 

teaching cues to teach their children tennis in a fun environment. Parents and children then partici-

pate in drills and games with oversight from the pros. 

                                       Mommy & Me Tennis is for parents and their children                                  

     (between ages of 3 and 6). 

        Will be held from 6:00-7:00pm on Saturday nights beginning October 4th.  

     Cost is $10/child. Adults are Free! 




